| support subject proposed rule and urge the FTC to enact this rule as soon
as possible. We must stem the tide of unwanted, unsolicited pornographic
emails, help people who choose to filter out these harmful emails to which
our society, most importantly our children, are constantly otherwise
subjected, and have meaningful recourse/penalties in place and enforced
against those who deliberately defy and violate this rule once enacted.

Thank you for the opportunity to provide my comments on this important
topic.

Sincerely,

Serena M. Giddens
TX



